Please keep all emergency contact information current

Emergency Contact person has to be someone who can reach the Center within 30 minutes.

Parents are the first contacts, however if we cannot reach you, someone must be available.

Emergency Procedures

The possibility of disasters – natural and otherwise – makes it mandatory that the Center have plans for emergency situations. A safety drill is practiced each month and include fire, weather and lock down procedures.

UWF has an emergency warning system which is installed in the building and reports in the halls. Staff responds quickly to all warnings. UWF's complete emergency information is available on the Environmental Health and Safety website (www.uwf.edu/ermgt). This is where you can register for the Argo alert text messages. If you have any questions about the Center's emergency procedures please see the administrative staff.

Should the Center experience an emergency you will be contacted quickly. If we need to leave the building, you will be given information about an alternate pick-up site.

Please keep all emergency contact information current